
Leadership Camp 



  Introduction to Genazzano  
 

On the 10th, 11th and 12th of February, the senior class went 
on a leadership camp to Genazzano. 

  They learnt about how to be a leader. They even had a 
special guest called Deacon Peter to celebrate their liturgy 

and to explain the details of being a leader. 



 As we journeyed through this camp, on the second day, we all 
received a brown paper bag full of objects that reminded us about 
qualities of leadership. There were flowers, pebbles, lollipops, 
shoelaces, the school emblem, scriptures, candles, cotton balls 
and broken sticks. It was interesting learning the qualities of each 
object. 



Lessons 
 All together we did ten lessons on leadership. One in the 

morning, one before lunch, one after lunch, one after 
afternoon tea and one at night. Some lessons were more 
interesting than others. While we were enjoying the 
lessons, the teachers were enjoying learning about us. 
We were enjoying learning about them too! 



 On the camp we did icebreakers that made us work 
together as a team. We had three teams who worked 
together in the icebreakers and some of the lessons. 
They were Twinkle Twinkle Little Star, Jack and Jill and 
Three Blind Mice. At every breakfast, lunch and dinner, 
we were served the most fabulous food in the world. The 
cooks we magnificent. Everyone bragged about the food. 



The end of the Genazzarno 
camp. 
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Dalgety. 

All together the senior class was very thankful 
for the leadership camp. 


